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Vivat Jesus 

Halfway through October our Council still needs a leader for our Church Committee to 

inform our membership of opportunities to assist our clergy in their mission. As well, for 

our Youth Committee, to seek out and satisfy opportunities to encourage our children in 

attending church and religious education, learning their faith, and practicing their values. 

We now, also, need a Recorder due to work conflicts for Matthew Servedio, who has 

had a change in his schedule and will have late classes on Monday. We have so many 

dedicated individuals already filling responsible roles. I would ask all brothers not 

presently engaged in a position to consider stepping up to volunteer at: 

eldonbmyrtlbch@aol.com . 

Alan Holet will be chairing the Blood Drive in December. We have had contact with the 

local American Red Cross to coordinate activity and we will have information at the 

Business Meeting November 2. 

Our Social Meeting on October 19, was a Pro-Life Committee event featuring dinner 

and the video program “ Final Blessing”. About 28 people attended to see a recorded 

testimony to the value of natural death. The opportunity to let go of life, as opposed to 

having it wrested from you, was viewed from a perspective across national and cultural 

boundaries as well as multiple ages and disease processes. Fr. LeBanc offered his 

experienced opinion on Advance Directives/ Living Will vs. Healthcare Power of 

Attorney.   

As you have seen displayed multiple times, October 24th is a 2nd and 3rd Degree 

exemplification. We have several candidates from our District. This exemplification only 

takes half a day, no extra travel, and is the best opportunity for our own 1st and 2nd 

degree Knights to progress to full Knighthood. Please contact the Financial Secretary 

today by opening our website at www.kofc5086.org and click on the “contact me” block 

by his picture. 

October 25th is the Pro-Life chain reschedule date. 2 PM Sunday. GET YOUR 

MOMENT IN THE SUN, come and carry a sign to support the Right for Babies to be 

Born. 

October 30th, 5-7 PM Knights will be passing out candy at the Halloween Party in the 

CLC. Anne Lindequist is chairing the event for our Columbiettes. Please come in 

costume, help judge the kids costumes, be a proud father of the parish. 

Remember Taste of the Town on Thursday November 5th. 

Our Next Business Meeting is November 2nd, Officers at 6PM, membership at 7 PM. 
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